
May 31, 2022 Town Administrator Update: 

• The transfer station attendants have now done all their OSHA training.  There will be 

another training on June 28th for how the super site hazardous materials intake works. I 

have purchased a 4 x 7 vinyl shed for the Conway Mall to hold donations, so that the Mall 

itself stays in order, and Mall volunteers may take items in as they choose. The compost and 

cooking oil programs seem to be well-received. I am also working on finding a contractor to 

repair the leaks in the Conway Mall, the steps to the bottles & cans rolloff, and the 

attendant’s shed. 

• The Public Buildings committee met to discuss future steps, which will include developing a 

Notice of Intent for the Conservation Commission as well as having a structural engineer 

walk through the old highway garage to give a report on its condition. The committee also 

plans to have a survey of the property lines. The septic location has been tentatively marked 

with 100’ setback from the new well and 50’ off the building.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


